Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 1 announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 3, 2024, 5:30 p.m.

PLACE: Florida Polytechnic University, Barnett Applied Research Center (Room 2200)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to the pre-construction information session for the SR 33 at I-4 Interchange Improvements, Wildlife Crossings, and Resurfacing from Old Combee Road to north of Tomkow Road in Polk County.
IN-PERSON OPTION: Tuesday, December 3, 2024, Anytime between 5:30 p.m.- 7:00 p.m.

Florida Polytechnic University, 4700 Research Way, Lakeland, FL 33805 in the Barnett Applied Research Center, Room 2200
The SR 33 at I-4 Interchange Improvements, Wildlife Crossings, and Resurfacing pre-construction information session is being conducted to present information about the construction project and schedule. The project team will be available for discussion.
If you are unable to attend the session, comments can also be provided through the project webpage (https://www.swflroads.com/project/430185-2) or by email (David.jones@dot.state.fl.us) or mail (FDOT District One, Attn: David Jones, 801 N. Broadway Ave. MS 1-40, Bartow, FL 33830). Questions can be answered by calling the FDOT project manager David Jones at (863)519-2345.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting:
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cynthia Sykes, FDOT District One Title VI Coordinator by email at Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at (863)519-2287. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: David Jones, FDOT Construction Project Manager, (863)519-2345, David.Jones@dot.state.fl.us
